
Drones without a class identification label can be used as described in the below table, until January 1, 2023. 

source: https://www.easa.europa.eu/domains/civil-drones-rpas/open-category-civil-drones 

 

Once drones with a class identification label from C0 to C4 are available on the market, you can operate 

them as described in the table below: 

 

If after January 1, 2023 you have a drone purchased before that date, you will still be able use it in 

subcategory A1 if its weight is up to 250g and in subcategory A3 if its weight is up to 25kg.  

https://www.easa.europa.eu/domains/civil-drones-rpas/open-category-civil-drones

